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God Love Family 

6th June 2023 

 

Great Gardening Day 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

At Holy Family, we are really lucky to have lots of outdoor space and a beautiful sensory garden. 

Throughout the year, our school grounds are looked after and added to by the staff and children however it is 

not very often that parents get to enjoy our outdoor space. Therefore, to celebrate Great Gardening Day, we 

would like to invite parents into the school to enjoy our garden and grounds, with your children.  

 

In order to accommodate all parents, we will be holding these open afternoons on the following dates: 

 

Year R – Monday 12th June 

Year 3 and 4 – Tuesday 13th June 

Year 5 and 6 – Wednesday 14th June 

Year 1 and 2 – Thursday 15th June 

 

Please sign in via the school office from 2:50pm, to join us in the garden at 3pm. On your child’s/children’s 

allocated afternoon, they will be dismissed from the field.  

 

In addition to this, the children will be partaking in a variety of gardening activities on Friday 9th June, 

including the planting of a new Coronation flower bed to celebrate King Charles III and his love of 

gardening.  

 

We hope to see you all next week. 

 

 

 
 

Mrs Gerida Montague   

Executive Headteacher 
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